
 
 

 

Date: April 2019 

Contact: Pieter de Vos 

Location: Nerang Administration 

Telephone: 1300 GOLDCOAST 

Your reference:  

Our reference: #72085279 

 
 

Dear Resident 

 

Stormwater drainage improvements, Currumbin Waters (Stage 2) 
 
The City of Gold Coast is currently undertaking stormwater drainage improvement works in 
Currumbin Waters. The upgrade of drainage infrastructure is an important investment in our 
city’s flood resilience.  
 
Stage 1 of these works commenced in July 2018 and is almost complete. Stage 1 included 
construction of an underground drainage system along the southern end of Boundary Street 
(from Jewel Street) to the Judeller Road drainage reserve.  
 
Stage 2 will commence in July 2019 and is expected to be completed by May 2020. Stage 2 
works include the construction of new underground drainage systems at two locations. The 
first section is along the northern end of Boundary Street, across Currumbin Creek Road, 
along Love Street, and discharging through an existing drainage path between private 
properties near Noojee Street.  The second section is from the intersection of Currumbin 
Creek Road, Elizabeth Street and Station Street discharging along Station Street into 
Currumbin Creek. A new outfall will be constructed into Currumbin Creek. A plan showing the 
extent of works is attached for your information. 

Works will take place within road reserve, nature strips and open space areas. Once drainage 
works have been completed the existing road will be re-instated with new kerbs, gutters and 
road surfacing where applicable. 

Local traffic conditions will change with daily lane closures for the safety of the public and 
construction workers. On street parking will also be reduced during the works. Driveway 
access for properties either side of the closures will remain and pedestrian access will be 
maintained at all times. We will be working to ensure disruptions are kept to a minimum and 
traffic control officers will be on duty to assist.  
 
For more information visit cityofgoldcoast.com.au/projects or contact the Project Manager on  
07 5667 3892. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
 
Mark Ash 
Manager City Assets  
For the Chief Executive Officer 
Council of the City of Gold Coast 
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